

## Basketball is Back at Netcong!!!

1 message

Wed, Mar 17, 2021 at 4:06 PM

Are you a middle school student who is interested in playing basketball?

Basketball will begin April 12th and be held after school (time to be determined). The focus will be on skills and intramural play.

If you are interested, please:

- 1. Sign up via: https://forms.gle/5jZAPe42MbfBqz4U8 (a form must be submitted for each student interested).
- 2. After signing up utilizing the link above, click the link below. The link below contains all medical forms that need to be completed and submitted to Ms. Hall. Students will not be able to participate unless they have a physical and all medical paperwork is submitted. Again, click on the link below for detailed information. Please reach out to Ms. Hall with any questions or concerns regarding this process.

https://www.smore.com/sf41r

Netcong School District would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Netcong School District directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.